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6:30 PM to 7:30 PM

The Galloway School

	

	

	Type of meeting:
	
	Note taker:
	Grace Lauderdale

	

	

	

	Agenda

	

	Introduction
	Amy Spenrath
	5

	Budget
	Amy
	5

	Committee
	
	20

	--Gift Wrap Sales
	Tiffany Ward
	

	--Student Books
	Michelle Mower
	

	--Winter Carnival
	Suzie Chauvin or Leslie Foxhoven
	

	--Gazzett
	Amy
	

	--Candle Sale
	Lorie Lethola
	

	New Business
	
	10

	Principal's Update
	Bonnie Cerace
	20

	

	Additional Information

	

	Special notes:
	

	


	

	September General PTO Meeting
	9/14/2004

6:30 PM to 7:30 PM

The Galloway School

	

	

	Type of meeting:
	
	Note taker:
	Grace Lauderdale

	

	

	

	Agenda

	Introduction
	Amy
	5

	
	Discussion:   Amy Spenrath lead today’s meeting since Brandt was not able to attend.  Amy introduced the remaining PTO Board Members.  Amy announced a new PTO event called the Third Thursday Coffee Hour where parents can meet and greet.   It can also be used to get information if a person could not attend a PTO meeting.  Amy, also, announced that last year’s Yearbook arrived and can be picked up at the front of the school.

	
	

	
	

	
	Conclusions:

	
	

	
	Action items:
	Person responsible:
	Deadline:

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	


	Budget
	Amy
	5

	
	Discussion: Amy presented the preliminary budget based on inputs from the chairperson of each committee.  The PTO is hoping to donate ~$15K.  Amy is pretty confident that we can probably exceed this amount for this year.

	
	

	
	

	
	Conclusions:

	
	

	
	Action items:
	Person responsible:
	Deadline:

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	


	Committee Updates
	
	20

	
	Discussion:

	
	

	
	

	
	Conclusions:

	
	

	
	Action items:
	Person responsible:
	Deadline:

	
	Develop volunteer packets and send home in Parent’s Folders
	Amy
	

	
	
	
	


	--Gift Wrap Sales
	Tiffany Ward
	

	
	Discussion: Tiffany described the fundraiser.  Gift Wrap Sales Packets will go home this Thursday.   The children are encouraged to sell to family and friends, and not go door-to-door.  The school receives 50% of the profits.  Checks should be made payable to The Galloway School PTO.  All orders need to be turned in by October 4.  The orders will be ready for pickup at the school by the end of October.  Purchases can be made through the Internet.  The packets will provide information to place Internet purchases.  Internet purchases will be delivered to the purchaser.  Therefore, out-of-town family and friends can  be solicited, as well.  Purchases can be made throughout the year and still benefit the school. 

	
	

	
	

	
	Conclusions:

	
	

	
	Action items:
	Person responsible:
	Deadline:

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	


	--Student Books
	Michelle Mower
	

	
	Discussion: Amy described the Student Books since Michelle could not attend.  The PTO would like to have the books ready and ordered, so that they could be used as Christmas gifts.  Teachers will work with the children to produce books.   Kindergarten and younger will create (write and illustrate) books as a class.  First grade and older will create their own books.  The cost will be ~$20. 

	
	

	
	

	
	Conclusions:

	
	

	
	Action items:
	Person responsible:
	Deadline:

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	


	--Winter Carnival
	Suzie or Leslie
	

	
	Discussion: Julie Dallison described the Winter Carnival.  The date has been changed to Dec. 4.  This is the first time that is has been done as a winter carnival.   The committee wanted this event in the new building as an outreach to the surrounding community.  The committee needs about 1 or 2 people to help in the planning.  However, they are counting on the entire school to help on December 4.  Please contact Julie, Leslie Foxhoven, and Suzie Chauvin, ff anyone has ideas for this event.

	
	

	
	

	
	Conclusions:

	
	

	
	Action items:
	Person responsible:
	Deadline:

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	


	--Gazzette
	Amy
	

	
	Discussion:  The 5th grade will be in charge of Newsletter’s content.  Brittany Ward will be editor-in-chief.  Amy will organize the articles.  The newsletter will be published on the months where other the General PTO meeting is not held.

	
	

	
	

	
	Conclusions:

	
	

	
	Action items:
	Person responsible:
	Deadline:

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	


	--Candle Sale
	Lorie Lethola
	

	
	Discussion:  Lori presented the candle sales idea as a new fundraiser.   The candles will be displayed at the school.  Order forms will be sent out a week before the Thanksgiving holidays, so that the candles could be used as Christmas gifts.  

	
	

	
	

	
	Conclusions:

	
	

	
	Action items:
	Person responsible:
	Deadline:

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	


	New Business
	
	10

	
	Discussion: Amy listed other potential fundraisers that the PTO Board members are discussing.  A parent mentioned selling advertisement space in the School Directory.

	
	

	
	

	
	Conclusions:

	
	

	
	Action items:
	Person responsible:
	Deadline:

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	


	Principal's Update
	Bonnie
	20

	
	Discussion: 

September  - Progress Reports will be sent home

September 28 at 6:30pm - Room Parent & Assistant Room Parent meeting

September 29 – Student Picture Day

October 28 – First School Outing, where the 3-4 year olds will be taking a field trip to the zoo.

The school is in desperate need of a bus driver.  Bonnie has already advertised the opening.

The new building on schedule to be completed by the end of October.  Painters have started to prime the walls, workmen are dropping the ceiling, and the bricklaying is almost complete.  Bonnie met with the Landscaping company today.  Everett Dallison is donating the carpentry work.  However, he needs helpers.  The date for the carpentry work has not yet been determined.

The new school is in need basketball goals for the gym and tables for the cafeteria.  Bonnie would like to take advantage of school closings and purchase these (almost brand-new) items at ~50% off retail prices.  The PTO is being asked to pay for these items.

There is another new fundraiser in May, not organized by the PTO.  Mrs. Galloway is hosting an Honoree Fundraiser at the Houston Country Club.  The purpose would be to have an event in Houston where Mrs. Galloway’s friends can attend and support the school.  It will also be used as an End-of-Year celebration.  The tickets will be sold $75/person.  This event will need a committee of ~5 people.  The committee members will be responsible for creating the mail-out list, decorations, and stuffing & stamping envelopes.

The Gala will be on April 30.  A new parent asked about the Gala and Bonnie provided the description.  The Gala is a school (not PTO) event.  This year’s Gala will have a 60’s theme.  There is an auction for memory items (made by the children in each class), baskets, and other donated items.  Tickets will start to sell in March.  Babysitting will be available on the night of the Gala for $20.  The entire amount is given to the babysitters.

	
	  

	
	

	
	Conclusions:

	
	

	
	Action items:
	Person responsible:
	Deadline:

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	Additional Information

	

	Special notes:
	

	


